Sponsorship Letter Guidance document:
Some guidance on how the document should be used. 
1. Anything in red needs to be adapted accordingly. Once adapted change it to black and remove all irrelevant parts out. (I.e if it is for personal sponsorship the sections that are in red with I/We/Organisation should be changed to ‘I’ only.) 
Please make sure BEFORE you send the document that all changes made are accurate, in black and the irrelevant parts removed.
 
2. The rankings and details of competition participants that are highlighted in RED need to be reviewed and made accurate at the time of sending your document. Currently as of 16/04/2024 the details are correct for the upcoming CAT 1. This of course and change so double check. 

3. There are some red bits that are more suggestions that Mandatory. I.e. the bit that’s states  [Add a bit about how the company’s product can be used by pilots or benefit them]. Is not a necessity but it does make you look good if you can show them that you understand the product and is useful. If you do not wish to add this that is fine. BUT delete it from the document BEFORE sending it. 


4. Finally, it is good for the company to have a visual representation of what our sport is about. As you are all aware accuracy is a niche sport with the potential to grow more. Therefore, adding photos will allow companies to understand what your talking about and is also eye catching when people are going through their documents (EVERYONE LIKES PHOTOS). 
That being said, these photos are a representation not only of you but the squad and the BHPA as a whole. Therefore I will repeat myself here as I have done on the document 
Please make sure all photos you add are of good quality and look professional. 
NO SELFIES, 
NO GRAINY PHOTOS
NO BLURRY PHOTOS 
NO INAPPRORIATE PHOTOS (funny are ok so long as they are not offensive or sexual in nature) 
Many of you have some fantastic examples of when you have flown well. However, not all of you have good quality photos to show for it. Whilst that is upsetting and frustrating it is not beneficial to put a poor-quality photo on the document anyway. It does not give a professional look but is something that you can bring up in meetings with your future sponsors instead. If you need good photos of your flying, do reach out to our top photographers and organise getting these. The Nationals this year is a good opportunity for this. 

5. If you are unsure of anything, do not hesitate to reach out for advice and clarification before sending your document. I wish nothing more than for you all to be successful in your hunt for support and as such will help you anyway I can. I would much rather you ask for someone to give your document a once over and nothing need to be changed, than you potentially send out a document with errors that could have an effect on your success rate. 

Thank you very much for your time reading this and I hope that everything goes well. If you do manage to get sponsors from this document please do let me know so we can celebrate and promote accordingly. 
